STATEMENT OF REASONS


City of Newcastle upon Tyne
(On Street Parking Places) Order 2009
(Erick Street Variation) Order 2022

The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Order are as follows:-

Due to the Pilgrim Street area redevelopment and the resulting loss of parking on Worswick Street, it has been brought to the Council’s attention that St Andrews RC Church requires a 24 hour a day parking facility to accommodate essential vehicles. Therefore, it is proposed to provide a permit only parking bay on Erick Street. The proposed permit bay will be situated on the west side of Erick Street and will be for the sole use of St Andrews RC Church permit holders.


